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Nursery Parents Evening 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of our nursery children,  

 

Due to the current restrictions in schools, we are unable to offer a parents' evening in the 

way that we are used to doing. Although we are restricted, we believe it is important we 

have an opportunity for staff and families to discuss the learning of each child who 

attends St Anthony’s. 

On Wednesday 25th November, will be holding our first ever virtual parents’ evening. The 

meetings will be hosted using Zoom and will replace our normal in-school parents’ 

evening.  

From Wednesday 18th November to Monday 23rd November, please ensure you book a 

time with Mrs Trzeciak, when collecting your child from Nursery.  Consultation slots are 10 

minutes to enable staff to speak to as many parents as possible.  Details regarding your 

appointments and Zoom invitations will be sent via email as soon as your time slot is 

confirmed.  

We are excited to be able to connect with you virtually and share in your child's learning 

journey. 

If you have any further questions, please contact the 

school office.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Mrs S Oppé 

Headteacher 
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Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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